
Blackheath Public School  Compass Support (JDLF)

Zone Swimming Carnival (26/02/2025)

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has qualified to represent Blackheath Public School at the BMPSSA Zone Swimming Carnival at Glenbrook Swimming
Pool, commencing at 9:00 am.

Entry to the pool will cost $5.10 for all competitors. All children will need to pay as they enter the swim centre. Please ensure your
child has the $5.10 as they will not be allowed to enter without paying. No money will be collected at school. Spectators are more
than welcome to attend this year's carnival and will be required to pay a $2.80 entry fee.

Parents are asked to ensure their child arrives at the pool by 8:45 am for a 9:00 am start. Students may use the pool at 8:30 am to
warm-up. The carnival will conclude between 1:30 pm and 2:30 pm. Please report to Mrs Gillian who is the team manager for our
school.

There will be a canteen operating but students are encouraged to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. There will be no set lunch
break - competitors should eat lunch when a suitable break occurs in their programme. Competitors should also bring sunscreen
and something to sit on.

WHAT NOT TO BRING: Please do not allow your child to bring electronic games, mobile phones, chewing gum, jewellery or lollies
to the carnival.

 

Date/Time Session Name Venue

Wednesday, 26 February 2025 (8:30 AM to 2:55 PM) Zone Swimming Glenbrook Pool

Dress Code: School sports uniform or tracksuit and hat. Swimsuit, swim cap and 2 towels.
Transport: Private transport - please arrange for your child to be brought to the pool and picked up at the end of the carnival. 

Philip YEONG 

Required, due byTuesday, 25 February 2025

Consent can be provided online through your school's parent portal (https://blackheath-p-nsw.compass.education), or alternatively
by returning the form below to the School Office. 

Please complete the Medical Details or Emergency Contact Numbers section only if they differ from details already held by the
school in Compass.

The DoE advises students to refrain from swimming if they are experiencing, or have experienced in 2 weeks prior to the carnival,
gastrointestinal symptoms such as diarrhoea.
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Please retain top section for your records.

Blackheath Public School

Zone Swimming Carnival (26/02/2025)

Consent form for Compass Support (JDLF)

I give permission for my child Compass Support to attend the school event listed above.

I understand that this is an official school event and that Compass Support will adhere to the dress code, as outlined above, and

behave in alignment with the school's code of conduct.

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public Health

Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that my child
may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying

any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.

Accident insurance information
In the event of injury, no accident or medical insurance cover is provided by the NSW Government Treasury Managed Fund
for students participating in school sporting activities, physical education lessons or any other school endorsed activity,
unless there is a breach of duty of care by department or school staff. The NSW Department of Education is insured to
meet the financial impact of any legal liabilities arising from its activities. It does not provide, nor has it ever provided,
accident or medical insurance for students enrolled in government schools.

Concussion management
When a student enrolled in a government school is diagnosed with concussion, the principal must be advised in writing as
soon as the diagnosis is confirmed. Students may only return to sport and physical activity once a medical clearance has
been provided to the school and, if at a school sport event, to the supervising teacher.

Any student that experiences a suspected concussion during a school endorsed activity, will be removed from the activity
and parents/carers will be advised that a medical follow-up is required.

If medical clearance is not provided, the student cannot participate in vigorous or competitive school sport or physical
activities for 21 days from the concussion date.

Parent A
Phone Number  

Parent B
Phone Number  

Guardian
Phone Number 
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